

Kirk Goddard esq., 3424 Black Hawk Rd., Lafayette, CA 94596 6410 Desert Flame Drive, San Jose, CA 95120

July 28 1984

Dear Kirk:

At its recent executive committee meeting, the NCRFU formally voted congratulations to you and your La Marinda High School rugby team on your sterling performance in winning the National High Schools Championship.

Please accept those congratulations.

We appreciate the skill and effort required to take a national championship and are proud that another team from our union has achieved such a result.

If you would convey to your team that the whole NorCal union is delighted for you, is proud of the showing you made on our behalf and is hopeful that, thanks to teams like yours, we shall retain our position as the premier rugby power in the United States both now and in the future, we will be grateful.

More power to you and your team, keep playing good and sporting rugby and --- do it again next year!

Every good wish,

Paul Bannister

Recording secretary.

CC/ Scott Page Austin Brewin